Administrators have
school opportunity

The Native American Admini-
strator’s Program (NAP) at The
Pennsylvania State University is
currently seeking candidates for
the Fall term, 1977.

Since the summer of 1970,
Penn State has worked wath
various Native American tribal
groups and institutions to pre
pare professionals for admini-
strative and policy-making posi-
tions in tribal organizations,
Indian institutions, federal and
public schools, and federal and

state  governments. A limited
number of doctoral candidates
are funded each year.

More information and appli-
cations forms can be obtained
from

Dr. Gerald E. Gipp
[irector, Native American
Program
The Pennslyvania State
University
403 Rackley Building
University Park, PA 16802
(B14) B56-14K7




